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Dear Lynn,

An X3T10 letter ballot (X3T10/94-204), which closed November 7, 1994, on forwarding SCSI-2 Technical Information
Bulletin #1, Procedures for Logging Operations, to X3 for further processing passed 55:0:0:3 = 58.  One late Yes
comment containing editorial comments was incorporated in the document.

This TIB is in response to SCSI-2 RFI #3 (X3T9.2/90-111r1).  The response was accepted in 1990 by X3T9, however
the TIB has been stalled waiting for SCSI-2 to be finally approved and published.

Another X3T10 letter ballot (X3T10/94-205), which closed November 7, 1994, on fowarding SCSI-2 Technical
Information Bulletin #2, Sequential Access Partition Management, to X3 for further processing passed 55:0:0:3 = 58. 
Changes resulting from Yes comments were accepted 38:0:0:18 = 56.

This TIB is in response to SCSI-2 RFI #1 (X3T9.2/90-098r0).  The response was accepted in 1990 by X3T9, however
the TIB has been stalled waiting for SCSI-2 to be finally approved and published. 

Please forward these documents (S2_TIB1D.DOC and S2_TIB2D.DOC, attached) to X3 for letter ballots.  Paper
copies of both documents were in the first 1995 X3T10 mailing.

Sincerely,

John Lohmeyer, X3T10 Chair

cc: Larry Lamers, X3T10 Vice-Chair
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